
Dear Middle Schooler, 
 
Congratulations and welcome to 6th grade!!!  It is going to be an amazing year together. This 
year, you will take on more responsibilities and grow into leaders of the school. Something new 
to look forward to is switching teachers for different subjects. Staying organized is important and 
a skill we will work on. 
 
My homeroom is very scientific as we get to be in the lab! In Science, we will be doing TONS of 
labs and STEM activities. I will also be your faith formationer- aka Religion teacher. I want you 
to spend time with your family, friends, and enjoy every bit of vacation. I can’t wait to hear about 
it in September. 
 
Remember to work on your Math and Reading Enrichment, too. Keeping up with your skills is 
important:) I wish you a great summer and will see you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Lightcap 
 
 


